In-Office Safety Measures

We are committed to serving your dermatologic needs and are taking additional safety measures for our in-office visits:

· If you have symptoms of COVID such as fever, cough, congestion/runny nose, nausea, sore throat, breathing difficulty, loss of smell/taste, we will reschedule your appointment.

· If you’ve had contact with anyone that has tested positive for covid in the last 14 days, we will reschedule your appointment.

· Come to your appointment with a mask
(we can provide this for you)

· We are restricting office entry to patient only
(Exceptions: disablement, cognitive impairment or a minor)

· All clinical staff and providers wear appropriate PPE

· Strict and continual adherence by staff to disinfection techniques


Thank you
for your understanding
and compliance!
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